
Safety Issue Type: Recalls
February 01 2021    NHTSA Campaign Number: 21V039000 

Electric Cabling Damaged
If the electric cabling is damaged, certain safety accessories or lamps may stop working, or a 
short-circuit may occur, increasing the risk of a fire.

NHTSA Campaign Number    21V039000

Manufacturer    Corp. Micro Bird, Inc.

Components    ELECTRICAL SYSTEM

Potential Number of Units Affected    564
Summary
Corp. Micro Bird, Inc. (Micro Bird) is recalling certain 2013-2021 Micro Bird G5 school buses 
with electrical wiring, routed behind the driver's seat, that may have been damaged during rivet 
installation.
Remedy
Micro Bird will notify owners and dealers will provide field modification instructions, free of 
charge.  The recall is expected to begin March 22, 2021.  Owners may contact Micro Bird 
customer service at 1-819-477-2012.  Micro Bird's number for this recall is 21-086-WUC.
Notes
Owners may also contact the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration Vehicle Safety 
Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY 1-800-424-9153), or go to www.safercar.gov.

Affected Products (9)

Vehicle
MAKE MODEL YEAR
MICRO BIRD G5 2013-2021

Associated Documents (3)

Defect Notice 573 Report
RCLRPT-21V039-2212.PDF 213.39KB
https://static.nhtsa.gov/odi/rcl/2021/RCLRPT-21V039-2212.PDF

Recall Acknowledgement
RCAK-21V039-8342.pdf 646.076KB
https://static.nhtsa.gov/odi/rcl/2021/RCAK-21V039-8342.pdf

Recall 573 Report- Amendment 1
RCLRPT-21V039-7380.PDF 213.634KB
https://static.nhtsa.gov/odi/rcl/2021/RCLRPT-21V039-7380.PDF
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